
APPENDIX 6: RAF SCAMPTON UPDATE 

 

On 19th December 2023 this committee considered a comprehensive legal and 

financial update regarding the ongoing matters at RAF Scampton. The committee 

determined to progress with an application to the Court of Appeal which was 

submitted on 27th December 2023.  Subsequent to the committee meeting it was 

confirmed that Braintree District Council and Mr Clarke-Holland would also make an 

application to appeal. This reduces the financial exposure to WLDC of the Court of 

Appeal process as noted in the committee paper.   

At the time of writing this report on the 4th of January 2024 legal costs to date were 

£0.164m. 

 

 


